
FCC EEO Report for KNLF. 95.9fm.

1.  KNLF, New Life Broadcasting, does not have any employees.  Has only been operated by 
the owner.

2.  There has been no full-time vacancies available.

3.  There has been no interviews for jobs at the station.

4.  Have not had any inquires for job openings available in the past year.

5.  Not taking any recruitment initiatives to hire any personnel as small market radio 
cannot support wages for staff.
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